

20, AVENUE APPIA - CH-1211 GENEVA 27 - SWITZERLAND - TEL CENTRAL +41 22 791 2111 - FAX CENTRAL +41 22 791 3111 - WWW. WHO.INT

Tel. direct:

+41 22 791 3535

Fax direct:

+41 22 791 4489

E-mail:

kruge@who.int

In reply please

refer to:

Your reference:

Ms Lotte Brondum

Administrative Director

Global Alliance of NGOs for Road Safety

Klosbachstrasse 48

CH 8932 Zürich

Switzerland

13 October 2014

Dear Ms Brondum,

I refer to your letter of 18 September 2014 requesting membership of the Global Alliance of NGOs for Road Safety to the United Nations Road Safety Collaboration (UNRSC), and the presentation you gave during the 20th UNRSC meeting on 6-7 October 2014, in Geneva, Switzerland.

On behalf of the World Health Organization, I have the pleasure of congratulating you and welcoming the Global Alliance of NGOs for Road Safety as a member of the UNRSC effective 6 October 2014. The Global Alliance of NGOs for Road Safety will be listed as a partner on the UNRSC website (http://www.who.int/roadsafety/about/partners/en/) in the near future.

In view of the organization's work serving as an international platform through which all NGOs can express their ideas and share their road safety knowledge and experience, and its active participation in events such as the World Day of Remembrance for Road Traffic Victims and the United Nations Global Road Safety Weeks, we believe that the Global Alliance of NGOs for Road Safety will continue to play a key role in supporting global road safety efforts. I look forward to many fruitful years of collaboration to meet the goal of the Decade of Action for Road Safety 2011-2020.

We look forward to seeing you at future UNRSC meetings.

Yours sincerely

Dr Etienne Krug

Chair: UNRSC and

Director: Management of Noncommunicable Diseases, Disability, Violence and Injury Prevention (NVI)